

Minute/Note of Meeting	TITLE	NHCC		
	DATE	6TH NOVEMBER 2019	TIME	7.00pm
	VENUE	COUNCIL OFFICES		
	DISTRIBUTION	COMMITTEE MEMBERS, COUNCILLORS, CNES		

Present:	JOHN MACLEOD, AGNES MORRISON, CLLR JG MITCHELL, CLLR F CUNNINGHAM , ROBERT MACKINNON. KAREN MACDONALD, CATHERINE MACDONALD , MARION MACLEOD (CNES) CLLR PAUL FINNEGAN (FROM 7.35PM)
Apologies:	MARGO MACLEOD, DIANA MACLENNAN

Item	Summary and Action	Who?	When?
1 APPROVAL OF MINUTES	THIS MEETING FOLLOWED ON FROM THE MEETING TO CONSTITUTE THE NEW COMMITTEE HELD BY CNES (MARION MACLEOD) THERE WERE NO MINUTES FROM THE PREV MEETING AVAILABLE		
2	<p>ELECTION OF OFFICE BEARERS WERE AS FOLLOWS</p> <p>CHAIR – JOHN MACLEOD, PROPOSED – C MACDONALD, SECONDED – R MACKINNON</p> <p>VICE CHAIR – ROBERT MACKINNON, PROPOSED – K MACDONALD, SECONDED – A MORRISON</p> <p>CLERK/TREASURER – AGNES MORRISON, PROPOSED K MACDONALD, SECONDED – CATHERINE MACDONALD</p> <p>COMMITTEE MEMBERS</p> <p>DIANA MACLENNAN, CATHERINE MACDONALD, MARGO MACLEOD</p> <p>IT WAS PROPOSED TO CO OPT MR JOHN M MORRISON ON IF HE WISHES.</p>		
3 UPDATE ON SITE VISIT WITH COUNCIL IN JUNE	JML ASKED FOR AN UPDATE ON THE REPORT AFTER THE SITE VISIT BY THE COUNCIL – CLLR CUNNINGHAM SAID THAT HE HAD SENT ON THE REPORT TO THE MEMBERS. KMD SAID THAT THEY HAD PUT THE BOLLARDS IN AT THE TRUST OFFICE THAT MORNING.		

Item	Summary and Action	Who?	When?
4 AOCB	<p>HARRIS FORUM MEETS ON THE 12TH NOVEMBER AND WE NEED TWO MEMBERS TO ATTEND THESE MEETINGS. JML PROPOSED CMD AND CMD PROPOSED JML. CATHERINE MACDONALD AND JOHN MACLEOD WILL REPRESENT THE NHCC ON THE HARRIS FORUM.</p> <p>JML ASKED WHAT WAS HAPPENING WITH THE BUILD ON THE SITE OF THE POLICE STATION WHICH HAS NOT HAD ANY ACTIVITY ON IT FOR SOME MONTHS NOW. CLLR MITCHELL SAID THAT THE COMPANY DOING THE WORK HAD SOME PROBLEMS BUT WERE DUE BACK TO WORK ON THE 11TH NOVEMBER – RMK ASKED IF THE PROCESS TO APPOINT THE CONTRACTORS LOOKED INTO THESE COMPANIES THOROUGHLY. CLLR MITCHELL SAID THAT ALL CHECKS WOULD HAVE BEEN CARRIED OUT. IT WAS AGREED TO WAIT AND SEE WHAT HAPPENS NEXT WEEK.</p>		
5	<p>THERE IS A NEW POLICEMAN DUE TO START IN HARRIS SOON AND IT WAS AGREED TO APPROACH HIM WHEN HE DOES TO ASK HIM TO COME ALONG TO MEETINGS. CLLR MITCHELL IS TO HAVE A TALK IN THE SCHOOL WITH SENIOR PUPILS AND HE WILL ASK IF A REPRESENTATIVE WOULD LIKE TO COME ALONG TO MEETINGS.</p> <p>CLLR MITCHELL GAVE DEATILS OF FUNDING AVAILABLE SHOULD THE CC BE APPROACHED BY ANYONE LOOKING FOR MONEY. HE ALSO REMINDED THE COMMITTEE ABOUT THE IMPORTANCE OF SENDING THE MINUTES INTO THE COUNCIL</p> <p>AGNES ASKED ABOUT GIVING MONEY FOR THIS YEARS CHRISTMAS LIGHTS AND IT WAS AGREED TO GIVE £500 FROM THE CC FUNDS. AGNES HAD BEEN ASKED TO BRING UP THAT THERE WERE DERELICT CARS PARKED IN PASSING PLACES IN DRINISHADER WHICH CAUSED PROBLEMS WHEN YOU MET OTHER VEHICLES ON THAT ROAD – SHE WILL WRITE TO THE CLLRS REGARDING THIS AND THEY WILL LOOK INTO IT.</p>		
6 DATE OF NEXT MEETING	MONDAY 2 ND DECEMBER AT 7.30PM IN NHT CONFERENCE ROOM		

Item		Summary and Action	Who?	When?
